
 
 

 
 
 
 

2024 Best Collaborative Practitioner of the Year Award 
 

It’s not too late to sign up a new Collaborative Case to be eligible for this year’s award!  
 
As a reminder you must meet the following criteria: 
 

 Current NMCPG Member in good standing 
 Attended at least one Advanced Training since becoming a 

NMCPG member 
 Have at least one Collaborative Divorce case, with a signed 

Collaborative Agreement dated between 10/1/2023 – 9/30/2024 
 

Every NMCPG member in good standing will have the opportunity to 
nominate one of their peers.  Nomination ballots will go out September 1. 
 
Every NMCPG member in good standing will have the opportunity to vote for 
eligible nominees.  Voting ballots will go out November 1. 
 
More information to follow! 


